
TECHNICAL BULLETIN FROM SPECTRA WATERMAKERS 
 
 
FROM: Technical Support 
  Spectra Watermakers 
  20 Mariposa Rd 
  San Rafael, CA 94903 
 
 
TO:  ALL Spectra Watermakers Distributors 
 
 
RE:  Newport 700 and 1000 Mk II Feed Pumps 
 
Due to some manufacturing defects in the stainless steel inner magnet barrier can on 
Newport 700 and 1000 Mk II feed pump we  have experienced  several field failures 
caused by a hairline crack in the barrier can on the feed pump. 
 
Systems shipped Prior to October 2009 may have a weakened inner magnet barrier can 
on Newport 700 and 1000 MkII systems.  This issue can be resolved by exchanging the 
rigid high pressure tubing on the pressurized feed water supply for a Spectra supplied 
high pressure hose assembly, p/n SUB-NP-MK2-ILHA. 
  
Please retrofit any Newport 700 or 1000 MkII system using the rigid high-pressure tubing 
between the feed pump and the Clark Pump, as soon as it is conveniently possible.  
Contact Technical Support at Spectra Watermakers to obtain the retrofit hose assembly, 
p/n SUB-NP-MK2-ILHA, as a warranty replacement part. We suggest that you keep 
several retrofit kits on hand. The retrofit process is quite simple and could be easily done 
by the yacht owner. No special tools are required. 
 
This problem only affects the Newport 700 and 1000 MkII models and does NOT affect 
any of the Mk I series watermakers.  Please contact Tech Support at 415-526-2780 with 
any questions or concerns regarding this matter. 


